ECHS receives Midwest Energy Community Grant 


Ellis County Historical Society is grateful for the Midwest Energy Community Grant of $1,000. The fall cycle grant money will go towards the electrical renovations in the office remodel project ECHS began this summer. Final touches are being made and a Chamber Ribbon Cutting for the basement office and archives is scheduled for mid-December. Support from the community by individuals and businesses are making a huge difference in what the society is able to accomplish. ECHS is excited for their future and know that collaborations with entities like Midwest Energy help our community thrive.
